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Dear Senators,

I'm writing in support of SB 797.  This bill will close deadly loopholes in our gun laws and keep guns out of
the hands of criminals, the mentally ill and convicted domestic abusers.  As we have seen with yet
another school shooting, many mass shooters have had issues with domestic violence and/or mental
illness.  We have to stop simply praying for the victims and do something to protect our children.  
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Portland, OR
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